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9th December 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

COVID 19 – Update 
 
As we come towards the end of term, it is absolutely essential that everyone continues to be vigilant and 
follows the rules regarding Covid 19, self-isolation and Tier 3 Lockdown. 
 
The school is trying to get to the end of term without anymore positive cases. We ask that all parents and 
carers read the guidelines and ensure that they do not send their child or children to school if their child 
or someone test positive in the household, or their child or someone in the household is showing 
symptoms and is awaiting a test. 
 
Further information translated into different languages can be found at the following website: 
 
https://www.doctorsoftheworld.org.uk/coronavirus-information/ 
 
We have attached the guidance in some of the main languages spoken in the school. See attached. 
 

But please remember the following 
 

 

https://www.doctorsoftheworld.org.uk/coronavirus-information/
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For more information contact us on publichealthslough@slough.gov.uk 

mailto:publichealthslough@slough.gov.uk


 

Claycots School Partnership 
Britwell Campus: Monksfield Way, Slough, SL2 1QX, Tel: 01753 521215 
Town Hall Campus: Bath Road, Slough, SL1 3UQ, Tel: 01753 531415 

Website: www.claycots.co.uk • Email: enquiries@claycots.com 

 

 

Finally, we are aware of the challenges of the last two weeks of term and the need to be more considerate 

than ever about not breaking social distancing rules and self-isolating rules. We have to keep in mind that 

any positive cases will  require  formal  tracing  and  the  school  may  be  in  the  position  to  tell  children 

and staff that they are required to isolate for 14 days over the Christmas period.  

If we keep away from school if we have  symptoms,  keep  sanitising,  keep  our  faces  covered  and  keep  

our  distance, the chances of this happening reduce dramatically. Again, thank you for your support in 

helping us keep school as safe and as normal as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Andrew Griffin 

Executive Headteacher 

 


